
        

Nepalese Children’s Education Fund, Inc. 

PO Box 380061 

Cambridge, MA 02238-0061 

 

 

 
Date: March 20, 2014 

 
 
To: 

Secretary 

Campaign for Education 

Kathmandu, Nepal 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

It is our pleasure to announce that we have approved your project proposal to 

provide educational and financial assistance to students for the 2014 academic year. 

The Nepalese Children’s Education Fund Inc. will provide Campaign for Education with 

amount not exceeding NRs. 10,66,000.00 under grant number CE-14 for the academic 

year 2014. The grant amount will be directly deposited to Campaign of Education’s 

Bank account. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Steven Lustig 

Director 

NCEF 


